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From: Corey Mohan
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Bjorlie Lois
Subject: Object to the 14.2% Proposed Property Tax Increase on Our Home for 2023
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 8:59:32 AM


Greetings,
I’m writing to object to the 14.2% increase in our property taxes for 2023. We reside at 306
Selby Avenue, St. Paul. Following several increases in our taxes in our 13 years of ownership
this last one seems the most draconian. We are seniors on retirement income. We would like to
keep living in our City that we so enjoy. Please don't make it such a financial burden to do so. 
Sincerely,
Corey Mohan
Lois Bjorlie


coreymohan.com
‘And I was some of the mud that got to sit up and look
around. Lucky me, lucky mud.’ K. Vonnegut


Sent from my iPhone
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